
Re:  Application for variance at 79 Northumberland St 

 

We are Mike and Kate Lockwood, the owners of 83 Northumberland St.  Our home is a 
Confederation cottage immediately to the west of the subject property.  The applicants are seeking 
approval to install eavestroughing along the wall of the existing building, which will overhang our 
driveway.  We have no objection to this variance as it will prevent ice, snow and rainwater from 
coming off the roof onto our vehicles. 

As well we have been assured that the style, character and scale of development as a whole, will be 
in keeping with the historical nature of the neighbourhood, especially as it sits between two historic 
stone cottages./ 

We are unable to attend the meeting, so would kindly request that we be notified of the decision 
regarding these variances. 

 

With Regards 

 

Kate and Mike Lockwood 

 


